

Sons of the American Legion Town & Country Memorial Squadron 152

Detachment of Florida 11211 Sheldon Road Tampa, FL 33626

September 7, 2023

To: Christian Rapp, Adjutant, Detachment of Florida From: Michael Thorpe, Commander, SAL Squadron 152

RE: Endorsement of Michael Sherman for Detachment Vice Commander for the Central Area

Mr. Rapp,

At a regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday, September 7, 2023, the membership of Town and Country Memorial Squadron 152 unanimously voted to endorse Michael Sherman for the high office of Detachment Vice Commander for the Central Area for the 2024-2025 Legion year.

Michael has been a member of the Sons of the American Legion since 2014. He has previously served as Squadron Adjutant (3+ years), 1st Vice Commander (2 years), 2nd Vice Commander (1 year) and currently serves as Squadron Finance Officer. He has served as District 15 Sergeant at Arms (2 years) and is currently serving as the 15th District Commander for the Detachment of Florida.

Michael is also a dual member, earning his Legion membership by serving in the United States Marine Corps. He has been an active member of the American Legion for 15 years, holding numerous positions, such as Post Commander (3 years), Post Finance Officer (4 years), ALR Chapter Assistant Director, and ALR Chapter Road Captain. At the district level, he currently serves as District 1st Vice Commander (3 years) and is a former District Riders Chairman. He also currently serves as a member of the National Security Council (2 years) appointed by the American Legion National Commander.

The membership of Town and Country Memorial Squadron 152, Detachment of Florida, is honored to endorse Michael Sherman for the high office of Detachment Vice Commander for the Central Area.

For God and Country.

Michael Thorpe Commander

SAL Squadron 152

Larry Blankenship ||

Larry Blankenship, II

Adjutant

SAL Squadron 152